
THIS MONTH
In January, Algebra RA will wrap up their unit on Linear

Equations. The Chapter 5 Unit Test is tentatively    
            scheduled for Tuesday, 1/16.  We will then begin Chapter 
            6, focused on solving systems of linear equations, both

        graphically and algebraically, which will take us into the
beginning of February. 
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CONTACT ME

IMPORTANT DATES

AN IMPORTANT NOTE

*dates are tentatively scheduled

1/16:  Chapter 5 Unit
Test

Algebra RA

kstuber@akronk12.org

716-542-5030 x4214

Grades close for Quarter 2 on Friday, 
           1/26!  Students should make sure

            missing assignments are
              submitted well in advance so

            that they are passing the marking
period! 


